

Ray Shepherd

Building a Community of Learners - Together

Ray Shepherd Elementary School 1650-136 Street, Surrey, B.C. ● V4A 4E4 ● Phone: (604) 531-1471 ●

February 2020

Dear Ray Shepherd Community,

We are hosting our 4th Annual Parents Night Out in March at the Ocean Park Pub. Our past year's events have been a huge success and feature a Silent Auction, 50/50 draw and some wonderful food. We are looking for donations of various kinds to present at our Silent Auction.

Money raised will go **directly to the school** to enhance current and future programs as well as updating technology, sporting equipment and arts programs.

Some ideas for donations include:

- Gift cards/certificates
- Electronics (Tablet, Gaming System)
- Sports memorabilia or equipment
- Experience (Event Tickets, Concert, Zoo)
- Memberships (golf, gym etc.)

- Gift baskets
- Services (Spa, Home Repair, decorating)
- Small Appliances
- Vacation Items (house rental or airfare)
- Cash/Cheque donations
 ALWAYS WELCOME!
 (Payable to Ray Shepherd PAC)

Thank you for your consideration. If you could arrange for your donations to arrive at the school by **Tuesday, February 18**th, it would be greatly appreciated. We will advertise contributing businesses on our Facebook page.

Our event will be held at The Ocean Park Pub on **Thursday, March 12**th, **2020**. Everyone in the community is welcome to come by and bid on some fun items!

Please contact Heather Lewis with any questions regarding donations at jeffheather07@gmail.com

Thank you,

Ray Shepherd Parents Advisory Committee